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  High-Performance Paper Airplanes Andrew
Dewar,2014-11-04 Fold and fire aerodynamic paper
airplanes dozens of feet into the air with this
easy origami ebook. High Performance Paper
Airplanes presents a collection of realistic
origami paper airplanes from well-known author and
paper aviation expert Andrew Dewar. Dewar has
spent decades perfecting the art of folding easy
paper airplanes that both look great and fly well.
This new series takes paper airplanes to new
heights—literally! The planes can be fired high
into the air with a rubber band launcher and are
designed to circle down for a long time. The
airplane designs are also printed in full-color on
both sides and precut so you just need to push
them out and assemble them using a bit of glue.
Although fun for folders of any age, these paper
plane designs are so simple that they can be
considered origami-for-kids projects and are a
great way to learn origami. The origami airplanes
range from simple designs that can be assembled in
under a minute to detailed scale replicas that
look and fly like the real thing. The included
instructional origami book not only explains how
to assemble each plane, but how to fine-tune it to
coax the best performance. Helpful tips for
hosting competitions with your friends, and
suggestions for designing your own origami
airplane models are also included. This paper
airplanes ebook contains: 46 page, full-color
origami book Clear step-by-step instructions Tips
on building and flying paper planes 10 paper
airplane models Colorful and realistic designs Fun
to build and amazing to fly, these beautiful
models are guaranteed to turn heads and draw a
crowd of spectators every time you fly them. Using
the rubber-band catapult and with a bit of
practice, you'll be able to launch paper planes
that remain aloft for 30 to 60 seconds—and more!
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Paper airplane models include: Hornet Tiger
Eclipse Zero Corsair And many more…
  Record Breaking Paper Airplanes Ebook Andrew
Dewar,2017-06-20 Become a true aviator by making
your very own paper airplanes based on world
record-holding designs! Paper airplane expert
Andrew Dewar presents this new collection of 16
original high-performance paper airplane. These
model planes are incredibly easy to fold, and
designed to push the envelope in terms of time
aloft and distance thrown—based on principles
exploited by record-breaking paper airplane
experts such as Ken Blackburn, Michael Collins and
Takuo Toda. The book opens with the history of
paper airplane record-setters, followed by a
fascinating introduction to flight and
aerodynamics for kids. By learning about the
engineering properties that affect the duration
and distance of their flights, they'll have fun
coaxing better and better performances out of
these optimized designs. The sky is the limit once
they understand how planes actually work! Some of
the high-tech projects include: A colorful Condor
A futuristic Strato Taxi A speedy Delta Dart And
many more! Each paper plane has simple folding
instructions and corresponding custom folding
papers with folding lines printed right on the
sheets. Each plane can be folded up in just a few
moments, so kids can start shattering records of
their own right away! This paper airplanes kit
includes: A full-color, 64-page book Easy, step-
by-step instructions 16 unique designs 48
printable full-color airplane folding sheets
  Ultimate Paper Airplanes for Kids Andrew
Dewar,2015-12-01 **Winner of the 2016 Creative
Child Magazine Product of the Year Award** Kids
will love to fold and fly these sturdy,
aerodynamic paper airplanes! In this clever
origami book with folding papers, paper airplane
expert Andrew Dewar presents his ultimate
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collection of easy-to-fold, high-performance
planes for kids who are fascinated by aviation,
technology, or origami. These planes are brightly
colored and designed to fly beautifully every
time. Some of the exciting designs include: The
intimidating Hammerhead The futuristic Space
Cruiser The hilariously named Belly Button And
many more! The book opens with a fascinating
introduction to the engineering principles of
flight, so kids can learn about the forces that
enable a plane to fly and affect the performance
of their airplane designs. They'll have fun
putting the paper planes through their paces:
doing loops, barrel rolls, glides and dives. The
sky is the limit once they understand how planes
interact with the atmosphere! This paper airplane
book contains: 12 innovative designs 48 printable
paper airplane models Detailed instructions for
each paper plane Printed folding lines for perfect
folds Colorful and realistic designs Become a
tried-and-true aviator with this paper airplane
kit. Designed for both kids and kids-at-heart, the
whole family will enjoy seeing their projects come
to life!
  Making Origami Paper Airplanes Step by Step
Michael G. LaFosse,2003-12-15 What do kids love
more than folding paper airplanes? Flying paper
airplanes! This book teaches kids why paper
airplanes fly the way they do depending on their
shape and size. They learn that curling up the
back two corners of the wings can make certain
airplanes to do loops. They learn that smaller
planes can fly straight, far, and fast. This book
encourages kids to use their imagination to create
their own paper airplane variations based on the
models in the book.
  One Minute Paper Airplanes Andrew
Dewar,2014-06-24 Pop, fold and fly sturdy paper
airplanes with this easy origami ebook. Origami
author Andrew Dewar rediscovered his childhood



5

love of paper airplanes in Japan working with
Yasuaki Ninomiya (creator of the famous White
Wings planes). His designs are incredibly easy to
assemble and his book not only explains how to
make the origami planes, but how to tune them for
better performance. He also gives tips on
designing your own paper airplane models. All the
paper folds are easy enough to be origami-for-kids
projects and are a great way to learn Origami. The
helpful instruction book provides clear, step-by-
step folding instructions for each plane. If one
gets stuck in a tree or on the roof, just fold up
another one and you're back in business. Get your
kids running around outdoors flying paper
airplanes in one minute flat! This paper airplanes
ebook contains: 32 page, full-color origami
booklet Step-by-step instructions Paper folding
basics and tips These awesome high-performance
planes are frustration-free—no glue needed, just a
stapler and some imagination. Origami airplanes
include: Thunderbird Streaking Comet Wasp Stingray
And many more…
  Supercool Paper Airplanes Ebook Andrew
Dewar,2016-09-27 This supercool paper airplanes
ebook contains the best planes you have ever seen!
These 12 paper planes are easy to build— then the
fun begins! Awesome paper planes include: The sci-
fi inspired Thunder Bird is a technological marvel
and an incredibly easy plane to assemble! The
colorful Dragonfly has a unique 4-wing
structure—highly unusual for a paper airplane! The
high-tech SpaceShipTwo has a fuselage just like
the real-life Virgin Galactic rocket ship. Unlike
other origami airplanes, these are ready to go in
under a minute, with no messy glue or tape
required! A full-color instruction book provides
clear information about each model and tips on how
to fine-tune the planes to get better performance.
Head right outdoors with this collection and have
many hours of high-flying fun!
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  Flying Dragons Paper Airplane Ebook Sam Ita,Paul
Frasco,2017-08-01 Fill the skies with your very
own collection of colorful 3D dragons! This paper
airplane book features a fabulous variety of
dragon-themed paper planes--each with a unique
form and flight characteristics. The full-color
instructions provide step-by-step folding
instructions for each model and dragon mastery
tips to help you coax the best performance from
each airplane. Folding these fun and challenging
planes is a great activity for brain gymnastics!
This book includes 12 exciting dragons, including:
The Chinese Dragon, a front-weighted dart that
covers distance at an alarming rate! The Fighter
Dragon, a fanciful dinosaur-cyborg warplane! The
Swoop Dragon, an aerobatic performer that can turn
on you if you're not careful! The Flying Shark, a
menacing glider that patrols the skies in search
of its prey! And many other impressive flying
dragons! This paper airplane kit includes: 48
printable paper airplane folding sheets A 64 page
full-color instruction book 12 original dragon-
themed paper airplane designs **Winner of Creative
Child Magazine 2018 Book of the Year Award**
  Paper Planes David Mitchell,2017-06-12 A
practical step-by-step guide to creating and
flying 25 amazing paper planes. Whether you fly
them indoors or outdoors, the pleasure of building
and flying a paper plane appeals to all ages.
Paper Planes contains everything you need to know
about how to fold and fly a squadron of custom-
designed paper aircraft. Learn how to perform
loops, dives and other stunts and get to know your
drag from your lift with this fantastic guide.
Featuring 25 designs, each project is laid out
with clear step-by-step diagrams. Learn how to
make a variety of aircraft including stunt planes,
jet fighters, basic gliders and even a helicopter
with this easy-to-use book. Suitable for everyone
including children, it also makes a perfect
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Father’s Day present. Word count: 14,000
  Next Generation Paper Airplanes Ebook Sam
Ita,2016-01-26 Engineered for extreme performance,
these paper airplanes are fun to fold and
guaranteed to impress. Noted paper engineer Sam
Ita has deconstructed and reengineered a
collection of paper airplane projects to create a
series of innovative, never-before-seen folding
patterns. Sam kept the step-by-step folding
instructions straightforward enough for even
beginners to get in on the fun. With the
instructional downloadable material and enough
custom-designed folding paper to make 56 planes,
this ebook has everything you need to get these
fresh flyers soaring in no time at all. This paper
airplanes ebook contains: Full-color 48 page
booklet Clear, step-by-step diagrams and
instructions 12 airplane models 56 pre-printed,
high-quality origami paper sheets
  How to Make Origami Airplanes That Fly Gery
Hsu,2012-03-07 Create 12 different models that
actually fly: space shuttle, futuristic shuttle,
flying wing, delta-wing jet, fighter plane,
interceptor, double tail fighter, dart plane,
fighter plane with engines, futuristic fighter,
and two jets.
  101 Paper Planes Dean Mackey,2013-08-01 101
Paper Planes has everything you need to create an
amazing array of spectacular paper planes! Written
by Dean Mackey, the curator of the Online Paper
Airplane Museum, 101 Paper Planes contains six
essential plane designs that will fly faster,
higher and longer. 101 stunning plane designs on
easy-to-tear-out pages Step-by-step, easy-to-
follow folding instructions and diagrams for
making six types of paper planes Two glossaries
with clear explanations and diagrams of aviation
folding terms Six blank templates for you to try
out your folding skills or to create your own
amazing plane designs Whether you're young or
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young at heart, there's nothing like the trill of
of seeing a carefully crafted paper plane sailing
through the air. Suitable for beginners and
enthusiasts alike, with 101 Paper Planes you're
ready to fly!
  Easy Origami Paper Airplanes for Kids Jacob
Mason,2019-06-26 Origami how to fold Airplanes
collection. Designed for young pilots and who love
airplanes. The book has simple folding
instructions with this step-by-step guide to
making beautiful origami paper airplanes, and
children can color on the plane in various
patterns
  The New World Champion Paper Airplane Book John
M. Collins,2013-03-26 A collection of easy-to-fold
paper airplane designs and innovative theories of
flight, including the author's Guinness World
Record-breaking airplane. Will YOU be the next to
break the WORLD RECORD? Anything is possible with
The New World Champion Paper Airplane Book, the
newest collection of designs and theories of
flight from John M. Collins, the man behind the
Guinness World Record–breaking distance plane.
Featuring twenty-two unique airplane designs with
step-by-step instructional photos, plus tear-out
models printed on regulation-weight paper stock,
this entertaining and informative guide promises
hours of flying fun. Take your paper
airplane–making to the next level with features
such as: · Instructions for folding “Suzanne,” the
plane that shattered the previous world record by
flying an unprecedented 226 feet, 10 inches, and
garnered more than three million views on YouTube
· Four “Follow Foil” aircraft that can stay aloft
for minutes at a time · A pioneering cambered-wing
plane · A primer on flight theory, and how it
applies to paper airplanes · Tips for improving
the accuracy and distance of your throws · The
adjusting technique that helped break the record ·
And more!
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  Making a Paper Airplane and Other Paper Toys
Dana Meachen Rau,2012-08-01 Learn how to make cool
homemade toys with these fun activities.
  Super Simple Paper Airplanes Nick Robinson,2009
Follow directions on folding paper and no glue nor
scissors nor tape will be needed to make many
kinds of paper airplanes.
  Easy Origami Paper Airplanes for Kids Vol.2
Jacob Mason,2020-01-12 Origami For Kids Origami
how to fold Airplanes collection 2. Designed for
young pilots and who love airplanes. The book has
simple folding instructions with this step-by-step
guide to making beautiful origami paper airplanes,
and children can color on the plane in various
patterns for girls. Make one of the best decisions
for your child this year. Hope you have fun.
  Out of This World Paper Airplanes Ebook Takuo
Toda,Andrew Dewar,2018-04-10 Fold and launch world
record-setting paper airplanes! Paper plane
aficionados watched in awe when Takuo Toda
launched his Zero Fighter and set the current
Guinness World Record for longest paper airplane
flight duration. This landmark kit marks the first
time this celebrity paper airplane designer's
models have been published outside of Japan--and
his fans have been waiting! Toda is a legend with
his own museum, where he exhibits his more than
700 original airplane and spaceship designs--
including many award-winners. In this paper
airplane kit, Toda shares his 12 best designs,
including his Zero Fighter and three signature
space shuttles. The 12 models in this kit include:
The Stag Beetle The Shooter The Icarus The Jupiter
Space Shuttle And the world-record holding Zero
Fighter! These high-performance papers have
folding lines already printed on them, so they are
easy for anyone to create. No glue or other
materials are needed--everything is right in the
box! This origami kit includes: A 64 page full-
color book with step-by-step instructions Tips on
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aerodynamics and flying 12 original designs 48
printable sheets of airplane folding paper
  Paper Airplanes Nick Robinson,2016 Related to
origami, paper airplanes originated from China and
are toys devised entirely out of paper and
adhesives (for example, glue or tape) that utilize
an aerodynamic shape to lift and soar. Idiot's
Guides(R) Paper Airplanes features 20 of the
coolest designs--and offers easy-to-understand,
step-by-step instructions. This book includes: -
Step-by-step, easy-to-understand illustrated
folding instructions, including the level of
cutting/folding difficulty, flight pattern, and
durability levels to the corresponding airplanes.
- 20 symmetric models, ranging in difficulty
levels, which are illustrated within the colorful
guide. - 80 sheets of eye-catching, pre-designed
printed 8.5x11 paper for readers to practice with
and to create the planes. - Cool backgrounds that
highlight each of the airplane projects.
  The World's Greatest Paper Airplane and Toy Book
Keith R. Laux,1987-11-22 Contains complete
instructions on the art of paper airplane folding.
  Amazing Paper Airplanes Kyong Hwa Lee,2016-05-15
In this book Kyong Hwa Lee combines the art of
origami and the science of flight to create unique
paper airplane designs for aviation enthusiasts of
all ages. Featuring thirty-two designs, Amazing
Paper Airplanes showcases models resembling real-
world aircraft, including the F-22 fighter jet, a
P-51 World War II plane, the Convair F-102 Delta
Dagger—the first supersonic delta-wing interceptor
airplane of the US Air Force—and more. For these
models, Lee provides information along with an
image of the real plane to encourage interest in
aerospace technology. Every design has been
flight-tested and presents complete step-by-step
folding instructions. In addition to showing basic
and advanced folding techniques and providing
templates for each plane, the author explains the
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theory behind flight and offers tips to fine-tune
paper airplanes for optimal flying.
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